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2020/2021 ADMISSION DATE OF POST UTME: DISCLAIMER 

The attention of management has been drawn to a publication being circulated on the social 
media about the date for the forthcoming 2020/2021 POST UTME screening. 
 
This is to inform all prospective candidates who had registered for the screening, that the 
University is yet to schedule a date and venue for the exercise. 
 
Candidates should note that information about the scheduled date of the Examination and 
Venue would be sent to their provided E-mail addresses and Phone numbers. 
 
Thank you. 
 

 

Olubunmi O. Faluyi, MCIPM, MAUA 
Registrar 


